
General Manager’s Message – Introducing JD Sotelo 

 

This month we will use this space to introduce you to JD Sotelo, Villas West Condominium 

Association’s new General Manager. JD attended his first Board Meeting on March 10, 2020 

and started work March 4, 2020.  

We want to welcome him to Villas West and look forward to a long and productive working 

relationship. Please welcome JD when you see him around campus.  

JD has over 10 years of experience in Property Management in Tucson, AZ starting his career 

in the finance and Business Management field and moving into HOA Property Management.  

He is a native from Nogales, AZ with an agricultural background. His children and significant 

other love to travel and find little hidden paradises, attend festivals, concerts and just to be 

outdoors.  

JD Sotelo holds his CMCA (Certified Manager of Community Association). With JD’s diverse 

background, he understands and can easily adapt to meet the needs of the clients he works 

with. He is problem solver; he enjoys helping people and making a difference.  

He firmly believes that customer service is the most important part of our industry. 

 Again, welcome JD! 


